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Tuesday 26th November 2024  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Elf Run – Wednesday 18th December 2024 

We are pleased to be supporting St Luke’s Hospice again this Christmas by hosting a sponsored ‘Elf 

Run’ on Wednesday 18th December 2024. 

During the day, all children will participate, in their class groups, in an Elf Run on the MUGA pitch. 

Each child will be given an elf hat to wear for the run and to take home afterwards. 

To help raise money for the hospice, we kindly ask that all children bring in £1 cash on the day as a 

donation. Additionally, in order to further support this worthy cause, we also have sponsorship 

forms which can be collected from the school office at the start and end of the school day, should 

you wish to ask family and friends to sponsor your child for the run.  

All completed sponsorship forms and monies raised should be brought to school on Wednesday 18th 

December 2024. 

All funds raised from the Elf Run will help St Luke’s Hospice to ensure the continued provision of 

specialist palliative and end of life care, where and when it is needed the most.  

 

Thank you in advance for helping us to support St Luke’s Hospice 

 

Mrs Nye 

Deputy Headteacher 


